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MEMORANDUM

To: House Committee on Agriculture

From: Kyle Hamilton, Assistant Revisor of Statutes
Date: February 6, 2017

Subject: Bill Brief on HB 2136

HB 2136 would amend the annual license application fee paid by service companies and amend

continuing education requirements for licensed technical representatives.

Section 1 would make changes to the fee timeline for service company license applications and
make the renewal fee for such licenses equal to the license application fee. It would also allow
technical representatives who have had 10 years of continuous licensure with no administrative
enforcement action taken against them to have a three-year license. The license fee cap for three-
year licenses would be $300. Three-year licensees would only need to complete their continuing

education requirements once per three-year period.

HB 2136 would become effective upon publication in the Kansas register.
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